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September 12, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are having Flu Shot Clinics in the schools this year.  The vaccination will be offered for all 
students in Saraland City School System. There are actually two different clinic dates: 
 
September 18th – September 22nd - for all Employees that have Peehip BCBS and their 
dependents.  
If you are a parent/guardian and work for the public school systems outside of Saraland and 
have the Peehip insurance you may come to the school and sign your child up to receive the flu 
mist/vaccine. Please call the school nurse for the sign-up sheet and there is also a form that 
you will need to fill out completely before the clinic.  See the Schedule listed below: 
SARALAND EARLY EDUCATION CENTER   - MONDAY, SEPT 18TH 8:30-12:30 (nurse – 
Marcy Turner) 
  
SARALAND HS   - WEDNESDAY SEPT 20TH 08:30-12:30 (nurse – Teresa Watts) 
  

SARALAND MS - THURSDAY, SEPT 21ST  08:30-12:30 (nurse – Sabrina Billingsley) 
  
SARALAND ELEM FRIDAY - SEPT 22ND  08:30-12:30 (nurse – Laquella Garrett) 
  

 
October 27th -  for all other students that have any other type of insurance or no 
insurance.  
Those students that will participate in the October 27th  flu clinic, will have a permission form 
and information sheet that will be sent home soon with your child.  Please complete this form 
and return as soon as possible. If you do not have insurance, your child is eligible to 
receive the vaccination free of charge.  
 
We are already seeing cases of flu in the school setting. Please take advantage of the flu clinics. 
If you have any questions, please call me at 251-586-1495.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Diana Collins MSN, RN 
Supervisor of Health Services 
Saraland City School System 


